Attachment 2

Robert B. Hutchins
2487 Robins Ln SE
Salem OR 97306
503-362-2383
bob bhuichins@eomenst.net

August 26, 2016

Peter Fernandez
Public Works Director
Salem, Oregon

Dear Mr. Fernandez,

Per Robin Dalke, using Salem Revised Code 72.220, I am requesting water service for
2487 Robins Lane SE. My understanding is that City staff will prepare a staff report
to Council requesting approval. I'm in the process of completing an application for
annexation.

If further information is needed, please contact my significant other, Andrea Propp, at
971-701-0238 or andreanropn@comeast net

Sincerely,

Robert B. Hutchins
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